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' Doing Business with the America’s Cup

The America’s Cup Event Authority is committed to doing business with local and

small businesses in San Francisco and the San Francisco Bay Area. Opportunities are
now becoming available as preparations are in development for the 2013 America’s
Cup races. 2013 races will be held July — September 2013.

Recently there have been RFPs posted for boating excursions and marketing

- collateral.

To be notified of these and other business opportunities, please register at
http://sf.americascup,.com/business. For additional information, please contact Justin

Roja, San Francisco Chamber of Commerce, Manager, America’s Cup Business

10.31.12

Connect. Justin can be reached at the America’s Cup One-Stop Shop, Monday
through Friday, 10am-2pm, on Pier 23 or anytime during regular business hours at
iroja@sfchamber.com or via skype at justin.roja. Or contact Leslie Milloy at
Imilloy@sfchamber.com or 415.352.8821.

America’s Cup One-Stop Shop:

Justin Roja
America’s Cup Business Connect
Pier 23
Monday-Friday
10am-2pm

acbusinessconnect@sfchamber.com

415.992.7810




